
Prime Protein Blend Vanilla

This Prime Protein blend has a natural sweet vanilla flavour and light
texture; and contains no artificial flavours, colours, preservatives or
sweetener. Bio-fermented Organic pea protein is combined with a fermented
sprout blend; herbs and spices including organic turmeric; natural vanilla
extract; sea minerals; medium chain triglycerides oil powder; and digestive
enzymes. Vanilla prime protein blend can be added to smoothies and juices, or
incorporated in many recipe; and is suitable for people who are avoiding
lactose.

NUTRITION INFORMATION  
 
Serving size:                                           30 g

 
Average Quantity
 
Per Serving

Average Quantity
 
Per 100 g

Energy
 
Protein

450  kJ
 
19.0 g

1500 kJ
 
63 g

Fat, total
 
– saturated
Carbohydrates
– sugars

1.1 g
 
<1.0 g
4.0 g
<1.0 g

3.8 g
 
<1.0 g
13.3 g
3.2 g

Sodium 11 mg 38 mg
Dietary Fibre 1.9 g 6.3 g
How to Use:

https://store.thesourcebulkfoods.com.sg/product/prime-protein-blend-vanilla/


Add 30 grams of this Prime Protein blend to a glass of water or milk
alternative of choice, and stir until combined. Alternatively add protein
powder to smoothies, coconut water or fresh juice; or sprinkle over breakfast
super bowls, porridge, fruit salads and yoghurt.

This delicious protein mix can be added to raw foods like energy balls,
muesli bars, chia puddings, homemade ice cream and vegan chocolate. Mix a few
spoons in home-baked nut and seed loaf or fruit bread, biscuit and muffin
recipes.

Ingredients:

Pea Protein* (63%), Inulin, Flaxseed*, Fermented Sprout Blend* (Mung Bean,
Brown Rice, Red Lentil, Chick Pea, Linseed, Alfalfa Seed, Millet, Quinoa,
Chia Sprouts), Vanilla Extract (0.8%), Sacha Inchi*, Chia Seed, Natural
Sweetener (Thaumatin), Aloe Vera, Apple Pectin, Licorice Root, Nutmeg*,
Cloves*, Sea Mineral Complex, Rosehip*, Camu Camu*, MCT Oil Powder, Coconut
Milk Powder, Ginger Root, Turmeric*, Cayenne, Ginkgo Leaf, Nicotinamide (B3),
Kelp, Sunflower Lecithin, St Mary’s Thistle, L-Carnatine, Digestive Enzymes
(Protease, Amlyase, Cellulase, Papain, Bromelain). *Certified Organic.

Preservative Free, Non GMO.

Allergens:

No known Allergens.This product may contain traces of allergens.

Storage:

Store in an air tight container in a cool, dry place, away from direct
sunlight.Refrigeration recommended in warm climates.

Shelf Life:

Up to 24 months when stored as above. See Best Before date.

 


